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Annual Members’ Dinner and Meeting
- Kerry Cochran

The FRRS held its annual Members’ Dinner and 
Membership Meeting at the museum on Satur-
day June 10th.

The FRRS/WPRM had decided at its May 2023 
Board of Directors meeting to provide a light 
meal fare for the meeting. Charlie Spikes picked 
up a verity of deli sandwiches, condiments and 
chips in Reno and brought them over to the mu-
seum. Ann Morningstar provided a wonderful 
Cherry Cobbler for desert. A good time was had 
by all.

After the dinner we started the membership 
meeting. Directors Kerry Cochran, Steve Habeck, 
Charlie Spikes and Greg Elems were present. 
Eight additional members that attended the 
meeting.

President Greg Elems opened the meeting wel-
coming everyone and thanking them for their 
work at the museum and other various FRRS 
projects. He gave a brief update and overall 
summary of events and plans for the museum.

Ann Morningstar (election committee member) 
reported to the Board of Directors, that the elec-
tion was a white ballot this year. We had a “white 
ballot” this year so the three incumbents who 
were nominated will all be reseated. Additional 
comments were made by other directors and 
members.

Vice President Steve Habeck made a few com-
ments to the members.

During the meeting, member Eric McKay 
donated a Western Pacific Railroad sand casting 
template used in creating metal castings for the 
WP (unknown what type of casting it is at this 
time.)

Photo by Kerry Cochran

2023 Member's Dinner
Photo by Kerry Cochran


